
 

   

     
  

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diploma 
This half term we have been learning 

about how to ‘Keep Myself and 

Others Safe’.  

Across the academy each year group 

has focused on a different aspect and 

then we shared our learning in an 

assembly. 

 
Reception learnt where it is safe to 

cross the road and how important it 

is to cross properly. 

 

 

 

 
Y1 learnt about home safety whilst 

Y2 learnt about the different 

emergency services and how to call 

999.  

 

 

 

 

 

Y3 have been finding out about Road 

Safety issues within our local 

community.  

 

 

 

 

 

Y4 and Y6 learnt about online safety 

and explored themes such as being 

kind online, cyberbullying, and online 

relationships. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y5 enjoyed Bikeability to become 

safer cyclists with the confidence and  

ability to cycle safely on the road. 

 

 

 

 

Inset days/ Bank Holidays: 
Friday 17th December 

Monday 3rd January (BH) 

Monday 2nd May (BH)  

Friday 27th May 

Monday 25th July 

Tuesday 26th July 

 

 

 

  
 

 

Curriculum Talent Awards 
Congratulations to our Curriculum 

Talent Award winners. It was fantastic 

to hear all your incredible 

achievements and reasons for winning. 

Well done to everyone who was 

nominated. We look forward to 

finding out who will be nominated 

next term.  

 

Mrs L Cooke  

 

16th December 2021         @OPA_ KHG 

 

Christmas fun at OPAK… 
Across the academy children have 

enjoyed a variety of exciting Christmas 

activities… 

Crafternoons… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas songs outside… 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Christmas parties… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community links… 
A huge thank you to School Parliament 

for making the over 65s Christmas dinner 

so special today. You did a fantastic job 

serving dinner, reciting 'Twas the Night 

Before Christmas' and singing 'We wish 

you a Merry Christmas' 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas break 

and we look forward to seeing you 

in the New Year. 

 

For support with Mental Health 
over the holidays visit our 
website and click the green 
button or click this link: 
https://mentalwellbeing.outwoo
d.com/ 

 

https://twitter.com/hashtag/OPAKSchoolParliament?src=hashtag_click

